
 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

24th April 2018 

Dear Parents 

Y6M Visit to Fairthorne Manor – 22nd June 2018 

Thank you for responding so quickly to the Survey Monkey in relation to the offsite activity 

day because of the early return of the Wales residential. Whilst there were votes for every 

option, the results show that the majority of families would like to take up the 4 activity day 

at £34 a head (£24 with the school subsidy) option. 

Based on this I will now confirm the booking with Fairthorne Manor for Friday 22nd June, (to 

start at 9.30-5pm). There will be more detailed information to follow. Please note that 

families will need to drop off and collect.  

As this is an additional event to the school’s normal provision Miss Morgan will join the 

children but we will need 4 more adults to help supervise please. Do let Miss Morgan know 

if you are available to help.  

We will need the money by 14th May please. If we do not have enough money or the 

support, we will have to cancel the visit. 

Yours sincerely 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher 

 

Swanmore CE (Aided) Primary School 

Y6M Day’s Activities at Fairthorne Manor – Friday, 22nd June 2018 

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………… Class:  Y6M 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the day’s activities at Fairthorne Manor on 

Friday 22nd June.  I understand I need to transport my child to and from this event.   I 

enclose £24.00.   

 

I am /am not able to help supervise on the day.   

 

 

 

Signed (parent) …………………………………………… Date …………………………… 

 


